July 28, 1927.

The Editor,
Journal of Careers,
81 Conduit Street, London, We le

Dear Sirs~

On behalf of Sir Arthur Currie who is away from
the eity I beg to ackuowledge your letter of July 9th and to
thank you for the two copies of your excellent journal.
I am having sent you the necessary information concerning courses
and fees.

Yours faithfally,

Wilfrid Bovey




